
Youth Get Close Cuts at Claremont Courts 

 
Greensboro, NC – Thanks to the Greensboro Police Department (GPD) and barbers throughout 

Greensboro, young men will be ready to enter school this year with a fresh haircut and brand 

new backpack.  Over 40 arrived at the Claremont 

Community Building on August 22, 2013, and 

received the free haircuts.  Barbers Kewyan 

Brewington, Marcus Watlington and Kevin Bartee of 

Master Kuts; Barbers Destryon Perry, Spencer Minor 

and Perry Fryer of Prestige; Barber Brandon Jackson 

and Barber Willliam Ward volunteered their time and 

talents to make the day possible. 

 

Organized by Captain Hinson of the GPD, officers 

handed out backpacks and wished the youth a great 

school year.    


